
 

CITY COMMISSION 
STAFF REPORT 

DEPARTMENT: Commission 

DATE: August 27, 2024 

SUBJECT: Discussion and potential measures to ensure the safety and protection of 
properties abutting to the Golf Course. – Commissioner Mallozzi 

 
RECOMMENDATION: 
Commissioner Mallozzi request a discussion and possible action to ensure the safety and 
protection  
 
BACKGROUND OF ITEM: 
This item has been brought forward due to increasing concerns from residents whose properties 
border the Golf Course. Some of the concerns that have been raised include instances of property 
damage caused by golf balls, noise disturbances, and general safety risks associated with the 
proximity of residential properties to the course.  
 
 
ATTACHMENTS: 

1. Section 23.90 – City Code of Ordinances 


